
Follow-Up Request for Auction Bidder 

Dear [Bidder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our gratitude for participating in 

our recent auction held on [Auction Date]. Your involvement is greatly appreciated. 

We are reaching out to follow up on your bidding activity. If you have any questions regarding 

the items, payment process, or would like to discuss your bid history, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Additionally, we would love to know your feedback regarding the auction experience. Your 

insights are invaluable to us as we strive to enhance our future events. 

Thank you once again for your participation. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Contact Information]  

[Website URL] 


